
 

Ross Hill Public School 
Monday 10th September 2018                                   Week 8 Term 3 

     Phone: 6722 2475                       Email: rosshill-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  
     Fax :    6722 5806                       Website: www.rosshill-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

What’s On … 
 
Term 3 
 
Week 8 
September 10 / 11 / 12 
State Dance Festival in Sydney 
 
September 12 
Infants Athletics Carnival on 
school oval 
 
Week 9 
September 17 
Rowan of Rin day for Stage 3 
 
September 18 / 19 / 20  
Year 2 Thalgarrah excursion 
 
September 18 / 19 / 20 
Stage 3 Goonoowigal Excursion 
 
September 19 
Kindergarten students visit Pre-
school 
 
September 21 
NW Athletics in Tamworth 
 
September 24 / 25 / 26 / 27 / 28 
Canberra Excursion 
 
September 27 
Roald Dahl Day 
 
September 28 
Last day of term 3 
 
 
 
 
 

Keeping In Touch 
With a busy term almost behind us and Term 
4 just ahead, this is a good time to  make 
sure that contact details are up to date 
through our school office and that you have 
let us know your preference for receiving our 
newsletter. Parents are able to receive the 
newsletter through the school website, 
Skoolbag, via email or by printed copy. Our 
newsletter is the best way to keep abreast of 

what’s happening at school.  
Skoolbag is available for free download from the App store or from 
Google play. It allows you to receive instant messages and  
reminders from school, and also to send in absence notifications 
without having to ring up. Skoolbag is a great way to keep informed. 
Our school website is another option. Photo galleries and additional 
information is often available. Our P&C also has a section for you to 
browse. We look forward to having you visit our site and hope you 
find it helpful. 

 
School Uniform/North West Clothing 
Ross Hill Public and it’s school community, 
supports the wearing of school uniforms 
by students and the upholding of high 
standards of dress by students and staff. 
A school uniform identifies children at 

school, promotes student allegiance and it also acts as a means  
towards providing equality amongst children, regardless of  
socio-economic background.  
Parents are advised that North West purchased clothing, such as 
that purchased at regional trials, is not part of our school uniform 
and that students are requested not to wear items to school.  
 

Learning Dispositions 
Students have been learning about the  
influence of their own mindset upon their 
learning and achievement. This fortnight we 
are focusing on Optimism and Persistence. 
Optimism means having hopefulness for the 
future and looking on the bright side of 
things. It means knowing that a positive  
attitude is a spark that can create  
extraordinary results. 



P&C Canteen & Uniform Shop 
News:  

Winter 
Girls Winter Tunic  $55.00 
Spray Jackets   $55.00 
V Neck Jumper  $25.00 
Zip Front Jumper  $25.00 
Hats    $13.00 
 

Summer 
Girls Summer Uniforms $50.00 
Boy’s Polo Shirts  $25.00 
Sports Shirts   $25.00 

 
School Banking Helpers 
School banking is a wonderful way for your  
children to start to learn to save.  Banking is held 
at school on Tuesdays and we are in need of  
volunteers to assist in this wonderful initiative.  If 
you are able to lend a hand, please contact the 
school office on 6722 2475. 
 
 

Week 8 Fantastic Helpers 

Wed    12 Sep Therese McGann 

Thurs   13 Sep 
 

Michelle Blackburn, Carleigh 
Hall 

Fri       14 Sep Ann Bussey, Carleigh Hall, 
Kristy Withers 

Mon    10 Sep Ann Bussey, Josie Sheck 
 

Tues   11 Sep Jodie Haidle, Abbey Deji-Ojo 

 
 
 
Apologies to all those parents who have had trouble 
with Munch Monitor the past two Fridays.  This has 
been due to a fault in Sydney with Munch Monitor  
itself and out of the canteen’s control. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
P&C meeting 
Out next meeting is this Wednesday 12th September 
at 7pm in the Learning Centre. Come along and hear 
about what is happening at school. All welcome. 
 

P&C Facebook Page 
Don’t forget to check out our P&C 
page and follow it to get news 
and updates. 

 
Lost clothing 
As the weather warms up, children have been taking 
off their jumpers and misplacing them. To help us 
make sure your child’s clothing is returned to them, 
all items need to be clearly labeled with the child's 
name.  
There are also some lost drink bottles at the office if 
anyone is missing one. 

Week 9 Fantastic Helpers 

Wed    19 Sep Help Needed 

Thurs   20 Sep 
 

Michelle Blackburn,  
Carleigh Hall 

Fri        21 Sep Ann Bussey, Kristy Withers 
Carleigh Hall 

Mon    17 Sep Ann Bussey, Josie Sheck 
 

Tues   18 Sep Jodie Haidle, Abbey Deji-Ojo 



TERM 3 
What’s On……………… 
Week 9 
Infants Athletics Carnival 
Wednesday 12 September 
9:30am March Past on school oval 
Canteen in operation with hot and cold food / tea 
and coffee. 
Parents and children may order lunch on the day, 
orders must be placed by 10:00am. 
 
Rowan of Rin day for Stage 3 
Monday 17 September 
 
Thalgarrah Year 2 Excursion 
2A & 2D 18th September, returning  
19th September, at 3:15pm. 
2B & 2G  19th September, returning on 20th 
September at 3:15pm. 
Cost $30.00. Payment needs to be finalised by 
31st August. 
Excursion permission note, details, itinerary and  
a list of items to pack has been sent home with 
students. 
Permission note and full payment need to be  
returned to school before 31st August, 2018. 
 
Goonoowigal Excursion 
Tuesday 18 September—Thursday  
20 September 
Stage 3 
 
North West Athletics 
Monday 21 September 
 
Week 10: 
Year 6 Canberra Excursion  
Monday 24 September—Friday 28th  
September 
Payments need to be finalised in full by 7th  
September, 2018. 
More information will be passed on to parents as 
our excursion gets closer. 
Please return completed medical note to  
Mrs Williams. 
 
Term 4 
Week 1 
Monday 15 October 
Day one for staff and students 

Book Launch and Health Talk 
Create Confident Kids 
Sunday September 9 
2pm 
Inverell Club 
Pre purchased tickets $15 or $20 at the door 
 
Age is an Attitude 
Monday September 10 
12:45pm 
Inverell Club 
Pre Purchased Tickets $15 or $20 at the door 
 
Healing Your Immune System 
Monday September 10 
6:30pm 
Inverell Club 
Pre Purchased Tickets $15 or $20 at the door 
 
Tickets available at Gwymac Office, Country Fair 
Building, Sweeney Street, Inverell.  
For more information please phone Jodee Monckton 
on 0448 068 344 
 
 
 
 

Inverell Junior Touch  
Association 

 
Its Junior Touch Footy time again 
and we are looking forward to a big 
year. 
Inverell Junior Touch Association 
2018 
Registrations are now OPEN 
$55.00 per player 
All grades catered from Kinder to under 18 years 
(depending on numbers) 
Team or individual nominations welcome 
Teams are made up of a maximum of 12  
players  
(6 boys and 6 girls) with 6 players on the field. 
The season starts 17th October 2018 
All registration links for the upcoming season are 
available through our website: 
www.inverelljuniortouch.com 
 
 
 
 
 



Principal’s Assemblies Term 3 


